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	Text1p3: 
	Text2p3: class
newsletter
	Text3p3: a note from the teacher
	Text3ap3:  
I can not believe we are already in the month of March. This school year is going by so fast. We have already learned so much, and we have so many more new and exciting things to learn. 
Please continue to have your child work on RazKids, Lexia, and Dreambox when they are at home. 
	Text4p3: What we're learning
	Text4ap3:  
Reading- We are exploring the world through nonfiction. We will be reading and discussing stories by the author Gail Gibbons.
 
Phonics- ou and ow
 
Math - Students will count by groups of 2, 3, and 5. They will determine the number sequence associated with one of the elements in the AB repeating pattern. 
 
Science- States of Matter and The Water Cycle
	Text5p3: mark your calendar
	Text5ap3:  
Wed. 3/5- Report Cards Sent Home
Thurs. 3/6- Reading Night/Book Fair 6:00-8:00PM
Fri. 3/21- Early Dismissal - 11:15am
Mon. 3/24- Spring Break and classes resume 
 on 3/31
	Text6p3: Extra! Extra!
	Text6ap3: We have one March Birthday to celebrate this month. 
 
Delanie- 25th 
 
Please check over your child's 100's Journal when they bring them home to work on for homework. Thank you in advance with your help with them. 
	Text7p3: contact me
	Text7ap3:  
If you have any questions or concerns please contact me via Remind APP or email me at ephilip@ahsd125.org.


